
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Dear DPE Parents,  

The Title I School-Parent Compact was sent home for you to review, sign and return to your child’s 

teacher. The School-Parent Compact outlines how parents, schools, and students agree to share the 

responsibility for improved student academic achievement and the means by which the school and 

parents develop a partnership that helps the students to achieve the state’s high standards.  

The District, staff and parents have jointly developed the Parent and Family Engagement Plan. The 

plan includes the parent activities to be implemented through the school year and an evaluation of 

last year’s district parent engagement program. If you would like to review a hard copy of this plan 

or translation is needed, please contact Teena Watts, Title I School Liaison at 754-321-6150. 

 Parents also have access to the School Public Accountability Report which contains certain 

additional information of interest on the status of Florida’s schools. In addition, the Florida 

Department of Education publishes school grades, the results of the state assessment of Florida 

schools. You can access these reports at http://doeweb-prd.doe.state.fl.us/eds/nclbspar/index.cfm. 

If you would like to review a hard copy or if translation is needed, please contact Teena Watts at 

754-322-6150.  

Reminder… the school will be hosting a School Advisory Council (SAC) Meeting on November 10, 

2020. This will give parents an opportunity to review and provide input on the School Improvement 

Plan, Behavior Plan, registering for Parent Training Academy and discuss valuable information 

regarding Title One. 


